
Town of Trappe Special Meeting/Workshop   
March 18, 2025 – 4:00 pm 

 
President Schmidt called the special meeting/workshop to order at 4:00 pm.  Council 
members Jeremy Newnam, Michael Sullivan, Rose Potter and Walter Chase were present.  
Other attendees for the Town: Town Administrator Erin Braband. 
 
Administrator Braband stated that the bids for the weekly residential trash pickup were due 
on March 17th and the Town received one bid.  The bid received was from Bigg Tyme Trash in 
the amount of $3.65 per week per residence and trash day would remain on Friday.  This 
would set the annual amount per residence at $189.80 which is an increase of $7.80 over 
the current rate of $182.00.  After discussion, Commissioner Potter made a motion to accept 
Bigg Tyme Trash’s bid for weekly residential trash pickup.  Commissioner Newnam seconded 
the motion and it was unanimously approved. 
 
The Council continued their discussion and review of Fiscal Year 25/26 budget and 
requested Administrator Braband to prepare the budget Ordinance for introduction at the 
April 2nd Council meeting. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Commissioner Newnam made a motion to adjourn the 
special meeting/workshop at 4:40 pm.  Commissioner Sullivan seconded the motion and it 
was unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Erin Braband, Town Administrator 


